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December, 2024 
 
 
Dear Incoming PreK Families, 
 
We are excited to announce our PreK program applications are now open for students who will 
be 4 years old by December 1, 2025. Our comprehensive program in the Red Hook Central 
School District offers three full-day sections, five days per week, providing a rich early learning 
experience at Mill Road Elementary School. 
 
Our curriculum-based program blends play, socialization, and structured learning. Students will 
enjoy engaging activities including art, music, physical education, our Imagination Station, and 
exploration of the school garden and nature trail. 
 
We are committed to offering our PreK program to as many eligible students and families as 
possible. To apply, please visit our website and complete the application at: 
www.redhookcentralschools.org by February 28, 2025. 
 
 
Happy Holidays, 
 
 
 
Dr. Boyd- Principal 
Mrs. Strothmann- Assistant Principal 

https://www.redhookcentralschools.org/

